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  June 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 

This year main school summer trip will be to the Great Yarmouth Hippodrome Circus on 

Tuesday 16th July to see the Summer Spectacular show. After the show the children will enjoy 

their packed lunch on the beach. 
 

Children will travel on a private coach, leaving Sparhawk at 9:30am. We will return in the 

afternoon and arrive back at school in time for the children to be collected at 3:00pm. 
 

Children will need to wear school uniform.  Please send your child with suitable footwear and 

clothing appropriate for the weather and nature of the day e.g. trainers, jumper, raincoat, 

sun hat. Please note children should also wear sun cream, which should be applied before 

they arrive at school. 
 

The children will need a packed lunch and plenty to drink but please do not send any glass 

bottles, chocolate or fizzy drinks. They do not need any spending money. If you would like 

the school to provide your child with a packed lunch please indicate this on the form below. 
 

This trip has been subsidised by school funds (the cost is £10 per child) to reduce the cost to 

parents. However, if you feel you would like to make a donation to the School Fund to help 

support this trip it would be very much appreciated. 
 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 

Mrs Davies 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 28TH JUNE  2019 

 

My child……………………….…………..……… in ……………………class will attend the School 

trip to The Hippodrome on Tuesday 16th July 2019.   
 

Please find enclosed my voluntary contribution (tick box). 
 

Signed………………………………………………………..………………………………….Parent/Carer. 
 

I would like the school to provide my child with a free school packed lunch       YES / NO 

 
 

mailto:office@sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk
http://www.sprowstonsparhawk.norfolk.sch.uk/

